Rich thinking — Summer update

How smart women are shaping the future of the financial industry was released on International Women’s
Day. A big thank you to my friends at Nordnet for hosting another exciting launch event in Stockholm!
Since March 8th, I have had the opportunity to share my Rich Thinking research for the first time in:

Tel Aviv, Johannesburg, Cape Town, Mauritius, Montreal, Los Angeles, Orange County and San Diego.
And as always it was wonderful to speak in some familiar cities: Istanbul, Singapore, Toronto, Stockholm,

and Copenhagen.

As part of the CFA Institute’s Women in Investment Management Initiative, I have now done 20 keynote

presentations around the world. If you are interested in the full one hour talk, here is a recent video recorded
by CFA Society Los Angeles.

If you feel like watching just a soundbite or two, check out this CNBC Africa clip.
Please see all international media coverage and videos on www.barbarastewart.ca.

As always, I am forever grateful to the smart men and women who have generously contributed their time,

energy and ideas. May your positive messages and stories live on!

After meeting so many supportive people around the world, I feel more encouraged than ever to work hard

to communicate current thinking on topics related to women and finance.

Happy summer to all!
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http://barbarastewart.ca/RT_White%20Paper6_2016-3-1.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-vIGEH3tDok
http://www.cnbcafrica.com/video/?bctid=4853801433001
http://www.barbarastewart.ca/media.html

